
December 4,2014
Via Web Filing

Ms. Betty McCauley, Commission Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OR 43215

RE: AMI Communications, Inc.
Withdrawal of Filing
Case No. 14-2040-TP-ABN

Dear Ms. McCauley:

Enclosed for filing please find the original of this letter to request immediate withdrawal of the filing
dated November 13, 2014 in the above referenced case number, submitted on behalf of AMI
Communications, Inc.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning
it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or
via email toswarren@tminc.com.

Sincerely,

~,d!~
Sharon R. Warren
Consultant to AMI Communications, Inc.

file: AMI - Ohio - IXC
tms: ORi1401a
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